
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 6 - 10, 1984 

Monday, February 6 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, February 7 

10:00 AM 

5:00 PM 

7:00 PM 

Wednesday, February 8 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 9 

10:00 AM 

7:00 PM 

Friday, February 10 

10:00 AM 

NOTICES: 

SPECIAL EMPHASIS CHAPELS: 

Ministry. 

XI, "} 

Chapel: Ms. Elizabeth Barnes, Former Adjunctive 
Faculty, SEBTS; Ph.D. candidate, Duke University. 
See notice. 

Student Council meeting. Mackie 201. 

Seminary Wives In Ministry Executive Council 
meeting (including small group leaders). Stealey 
Hall, 2nd floor conference room. 

Chapel: Dr. Luke Smith, Professor of Supervised 
Ministry. 

Chapel: Dr. Elmo Scoggin, Professor of Hebrew and 
Old Testament. 

Student Led Vespers. "The Faces Skit", with.Sandi 
Self, Willie Rash, and Sherree Morris. Appleby 
Chapel. 

President's Forum. Seminary Cafeteria. 

Formation in Ministry invites you to worship with 
us in chapel this week as we focus on Call to 

TSI: The Theological Schools Inventory (measures motiva-
tion for ministry and call concept) will be admin-

istered on Wednesday, Feb. 8 at 2:00 PM in Broyhill Conference Room A. Cost is 
$1.00. Sign up in FIM Office. 

SUMMER CAMP DIRECTOR: Sign up for interviews in FIM if you are interested 
in being a Camp Director for Camp Oak Hill near 

Oxford this sunnner. Interviews will be conducted Tuesday, Feb. 7. Camp Oak 
Hill is an established Christian camp. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY 
INTERNSHIPS: 

Campus Bulletin. 

SOUTH CAROLINA CLUB: 

Interviews will be held on Feb. 20 and 21 for 
campus ministry internships in NC, VA, GA, and MD. 
More information will be printed in next week's 

The South Carolina Club will meet on Friday, Feb. 
24 at 10:00 AM in the Seminary Cafeteria. 

N.C. BAPTIST ASSEMBLY REP: Cindy Creasy, N.C. Baptist Assembly, will be on 
campus Feb. 28 to interview persons interested in 

work at Caswell this summer. Sign up for an interview in FIM office. 

(OVER) 



UNITED METHODIST STUDENTS: The Bishop and the Cabinet of the N.C. Conference 
request the presence of those United Methodist 

students at SEBTS who are part of the N.C. Conference in the Cafeteria on 
Wednesday, Feb. 22 at 5:30 PM. For more information on this and other acti-
vities planned for United Methodist students at SEBTS, call Mark Mooney at 
834-1008. 

PIONEER MISSIONS REP: Mr. Eugene Warrick, recruiter for mission volunteers 
with the Home Mission Board, will be on campus 

Wednesday, Feb. 15 to speak with and give information to any one interested in 
pioneer missions. Mr. Warrick has many years experience in pioneer missions. 
Sign up in FIM. 

NATIONAL PARKS REP: Needed: Christians to live and work in the 
National Parks this summer. On Thursday, Feb. 9, 

the unique and challenging opportunities of A Christian Ministry in the National 
Parks will be presented in Mackie Cormnons Room from 2:00-4:30. A slide 
presentation will be at 3:00 PM. Sign up for individual times in FIM. 

HOME MISSIONS, 1984: Start new work in Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Virginia 
North Carolina, Ohio, and Florida. Home Mission 

Board appointment, expenses, stipend. Enrollment in H2324s for academic credit. 
Obtain application from Dr. Braswell and sign up for interviews with FIM for 
Wednesday, Feb. 8 and Thursday, Feb. 9. Home mission staff will interview and 
appoint on those days. 

FMB REP: Norman Burnes, FMB rep, will be on campus Feb. 7 -
8. Sign up for interviews with him in FIM. On 

Tuesday evening, Feb. 7 at 7:30 PM there will be a Mission Information Confer-
ence in Broyhill Great Room. Dr. Bill Wakefield, Area Director for south and 
southeast Asia, and Mr. Murphy Terry, Associate Director, along with Norman 
Burnes will be available for conversation that evening. 

KEEN LECTURE: Sam Keen, contributing editor to "Psychology Today" 
and author of Apolofy·for Wonder, To a Dancing God, 

and The Passionate Life: Sta es of Lovin, wil deliver a public lecture at 
Pullen Memorial Baptist Church 1 Hillsborough Street, Raleigh), Friday, 
Feb. 17 at 7:30 PM. The topic of Keen's lecture is "Dis-ease and Self Healing". 

CEF DINNER: A fellowship/praise dinner featuring guest speakers 
Paige Patterson, president of Criswell Center for 

Biblical Studies; Russell Kammerling, editor of the Southern Baptist Advocate; 
and Paul Pressler, Texas Appeals Court Judge, will be held March 2, 1984 at 
7:00 PM in the seminary cafeter-ia. All persons wishing to make reservations 
should contact Greg DeMarco (556-3369) no later than Feb. 10. Cost is $6.00 
per person. Sponsored by the Conservative-Evangelical Fellowship. 
(EDITOR'S NOTE: This CEF sponsored event is neither approved nor sponsored 
by the seminary. The dinner in the cafeteria was contracted between the CEF 
and the private food services vendor. Reference President Lolley's memo to all 
student organizations, January 9, 1984). 

Information for the Campus Bulletin should be in the Student Affairs office 
by 12 noon Wednesday. 
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